DISTRICT NEWS

STATE LIBRARY OF IOWA

Open Office Hours
Come and visit with us ONLINE!

Join us for our first of two open office hour sessions this October. Receive a short update and get a chance to
connect with other directors from libraries across the North Central district. It's a time to ask questions hear
about other programing ideas and just to see other smiling faces that you might not have seen in a while. Join
the zoom room at 2 PM on Thursday the 15th of October. https://zoom.us/j/5152814499



https://zoom.us/j/5152814499?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/www.statelibraryofiowa.org
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